
From: "Mochrie, Paul" 
To: "Direct to Mayor and Council - DL" 

Date: 3/27/2024 11:07:46 AM
Subject: Upcoming information bulletin: Nighttime Helicopter Filming (March 27, 2024)

Dear Mayor and Council,
 
I am writing to inform you that the City will be issuing the below information bulletin this afternoon regarding helicopter 
filming tomorrow evening over the Burrard Inlet by the Rogers Factory. There will not be any traffic impacts but given the 
time of day this is happening, we want to ensure media and the public are aware.
 
Please keep this information embargoed until it goes live from the City media email account later this afternoon.
 
Maria will reply to this email with the relevant vancouver.ca link and social media links, once these are live.
 
Best,
Paul
 
Paul Mochrie (he/him)
City Manager
City of Vancouver

 

 

 
The City of Vancouver acknowledges that it is situated on the unceded traditional territories of the xʷməθkʷəy̓əm (Musqueam), 
Sḵwxw̱ú7mesh (Squamish), and səlilwətaɬ (Tsleil-Waututh) Nations.
 
City of Vancouver  
Information Bulletin  
March 27, 2024  

 

Nighttime low-flying helicopter filming on March 28 
 

A low-flying helicopter filming operation will take place over the Burrard Inlet by the Rogers Sugar Factory
 tomorrow evening, Thursday, March 28, from 7pm to 4am.    

 

Nearby residents may notice noise from the helicopter as well as filming lights, which will be directed onto
 industrial buildings during filming. 

 

There will not be any ground level or traffic impacts in the area.  
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